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Kirsty McCreath

rrom:

Sent: 22 May 2011 19:42
To: Kirs ty McCreath
Subject: Call for sites

| have been asked to reply to you e-mail of 31/1/2011 regarding the above, issued under the name Tim
Scott. | should also apologies for the lateness of this response.

Members of our Council have asked that | seek confirmation that the land set aside in this Council area, in
the previous plan remains zoned as in the same way, and also that you can give assurance that there will be
no land zoned for Housing in and around the current play park area in Marybank.

| thank you for your assistance in this matter

George Munro
Secretary/Treasusrer
Marybank, Scatwell and Strathconon Comunity Council
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